
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 February 28th 2020 

Parent-Teacher Meetings 
If you have requested an appointment for a Parent-Teacher 
meeting, look out for an appointment slip which will be sent 
home with your child by Friday. Please help to support the 
smooth running of the evenings by sticking to your ten-minute 
allocation. Alternative meetings will ALWAYS be offered to 
anyone who needs a longer appointment and please never wait 
for a Parent-Teacher evening if you or your child has something 
important to discuss with their teacher. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Friezland Flip! 
Our Friezland Flip went well! We have some very competitive children and 
staff! The person with the most flips in each class received a prize and 
every child received a certificate. The highest number of flips recorded was 
103 from Tyler. If your child collected sponsorship, please return 
collections to the office by Friday 6th March. Thank you, as always, for your 
support. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Save the Date 
March 
3rd Mar: Parent-teacher Meetings 1  
4th Mar: YR and Y6 contemporary photographs taken 
5th Mar: Parent-teacher Meetings 2 
13th Mar: Non-Uniform in exchange for Chocolate Bingo donation 
17th Mar: Mothers’ Day Lunch 
20th Mar: Mothers’ Day Raffle 
20th Mar: FOF Chocolate Bingo Event 
24th Mar: Mothers’ Day Lunch 
25th Mar: Y5 Careers’ Fair (details to follow) 
April 
1st April: ‘Gotta Dance’ Festival (Dance Club), 9-12 
1st Apr: Guitar Exams PM (information to be sent home) 
3rd Apr: End of Spring Term 2 (FRI) 

 
 

 

Mothers’ Day Lunches 
Mothers’ Day lunches will be available to book via Eduspot from Monday 
at a cost of £3.50. Lunches are being offered on Tue 17th and Tue 24th 
March, either side of Mothers’ Day and places are limited each day. 
Unfortunately, due to changes to the working day by the LA, for the 
kitchen staff, we have had to make some small changes to how we have 
previously held these special lunches. In the interest of fairness, please 
do not reserve more than one place for the same adult. 

 
 

 
 

FOF: Chocolate Bingo 
The Friends of Friezland are holding their annual Chocolate Bingo event on 
Friday 20th March, doors at 6:30pm for a 7:00pm start at Boarshurst Band 
Club. Tickets for the event will be available on Eduspot from 10:00am on 
Monday 2nd March, priced at £5 per ticket. This fee includes entry and your 
first two bingo cards which are usually sold individually on arrival! Dabbers 
will be on sale but bring your own if you have one. A ticket must be 
purchased for every person attending- adult or child. In the interests of 
fairness, please only purchase tickets for your family- additional ticket sales 
may be queried and refunded. The evening promises to be a night full of 
chocolate and fun with a pie supper and bar. 

Non-uniform 
In order to support the donation of chocolate for the event, children are 
able to wear their own clothes on Friday 13th March in exchange for the 
following items: 

Class 1: Large chocolate bars 
Class 2: Easter eggs 

Class 3: Mini eggs / Malteser bunnies 
Class 4: Small sweets e.g. Haribo 

 

 
 

          
 

Eduspot Accounts 
The total cost of school dinners for spring term 2 is £69.00 or £11.50 per 
week. Please ensure your Eduspot account remains in credit.  
Please pay off any outstanding debts (dinners, Frosties, clubs, visit 
contributions etc.) The school has to pay any debt from other budgets 
and this is having a direct impact on our pupils. 

 

Extra-curricular Clubs  
Please ensure that you reserve a place for your child via your 
Eduspot account and also return the slip to school. If the club 
does not show in your account it may not be applicable to your 
child or may be at capacity. We have waiting lists for many of our 
clubs. For a small school, we offer a wide variety of extra-
curricular activities across the school year. When considering 
which clubs to offer we have to look at a range of factors 
including, the cost to run, the space available and the staffing to 
support. Your help and support with following our systems is 
really appreciated. Thank you. 
 

Wig Wednesday Fundraiser WIG-WOW! 
A huge thank you to everyone who supported our Wig Wednesday 
Fundraiser in support of our pupil, Jessica. The day was a great success 
with an array of headwear chosen by pupils and staff. Judge Jess made 
her choices for the most creative headwear, after much deliberation. 
Well done to Steele, Connor, Freddie, Stanley and Mrs. Moores! As 
money is still being pledged, we will be sharing our grand total next week 
and then donating the funds to Ward 84 at The Manchester Children’s 
Hospital and to help Jessica with her education and school studies whilst 
she is away from school. 

 
 

 

Mothers’ Day raffle 
Our School Council will be selling raffle tickets from next week for 
anyone who wishes to be in with a chance of winning a hamper for 
their special person. Tickets are £1 each and will be sold during 
morning break. The raffle will be drawn in assembly on Friday 20th 
in time for Mothers’ Day on Sunday 22nd March. 

 
 
 

 
 

 


